Edgarley Assisted Living MEMO

No: .422024

Date: 12/11/2024

To: NOK, POA & Families

Subject: Elder Rights Advocacy

Hi To All Family Members and NOK's

This email is to inform you that the facility will be having the Elder Rights Advocacy visiting on Wednesday the 4th December @ 1.30pm.

This will be held in the Alma Vickey room. This service is to support our residents, their families and representatives and allows for you to ask question and seek advice.

Please find attached flyer in email re invitation for this event.

Please, if you have any question or concerns relating to this email, contact me at the facility.

Many Thanks

Trish McKenzie IPC Lead

